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Governor extends Eid greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his heartfelt greetings to the people of Arunachal Pradesh, Muslim brothers 

and sisters across India, and everyone celebrating around the world on the joyous occasion 

of Eid-ul-Fitr, which marks the end of the holy month of Ramzan. 

In his message, the Governor said that Eid is a time of reflection, gratitude, and 

togetherness. It is a moment to cherish the values of peace, compassion, and unity. After a 

month of devotion and fasting, this festival brings families, friends, and communities 

together, cutting across all differences to celebrate with love and kindness. The spirit of Eid, 

generosity, charity, and brotherhood, reminds us of the power of empathy and the 

importance of standing together as one humanity, he said.  

May this festivity fill our hearts with joy, our homes with harmony, and our world with peace 

and prosperity, the Governor wished in his message. 
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